Adrenaline Sports Center is working diligently to address concerns about COVID-19 and the outbreak's potential impact on use of our facility over coming weeks and months.  We recognize that this is a very fluid situation and that a variety of groups make use of Adrenaline with each having its own dynamic and structure which can affect its ability to continue as scheduled.  As of this statement, neither the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC), the MN State Health Department, nor the Anoka County Health Department has communicated any specific restrictions for facilities such as Adrenaline, so we are in the process of working with groups currently scheduled for usage to determine the best course of action as well as working to put both short term and long term policies in place to endure a safe environment for all users.  This includes:

1. Expanding our on site sanitary services and cleaning protocols in order to maximize the cleanliness of the facility both while groups are on site and as we transition from day to day operations.
1. We are reviewing and gathering recommendations on how to manage the flow of people in and out of the building as well as while they are on site to avoid large groups being confined to smaller spaces, in particular our hallway during transition time between groups.
1. We are notifying all groups that use the facility to clearly communicate to all members that anyone who is not feeling well or showing any symptoms should not attend any activity at Adrenaline.
1. We are notifying all groups that use the facility to clearly communicate to all members that family members or others who are not essential to the activity that is taking place should not be on site (i.e. siblings, friends, etc. that are not participating in the activity)

[bookmark: _GoBack]Adrenaline will continue to consult information from the CDC and local public health authorities and will revisit these items on a regular basis to maintain the health and safety of our facility and those that use it.  We will update all users and the general public as changes occur understanding that this is a very fluid and complex situation involving many factors.  We appreciate everyone’s concern and understanding and will continue to update and communicate through our website, social media and directly to our users.
